
To: Department of Planning <Department.of.Planning@leeds.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: From LEEDS CITY COUNCIL Invalid Application letter 23/07167/FU

We confirm that no part of the new structure including roof, guttering etc will go over the boundary. There are
no foundations as the posts are just fixed to the concrete slab with metal post shoes.




